
President’s Report        May, 2016 

 

 Since this will be my last report I would like to reflect on the past 

years I have been on the Kimble Lake Homeowners Association. 

 Our goal has always been to encourage wise use of our wonderful 

lake and do whatever possible to prevent anything that threatens to change 

the lake environmentally or ecologically. Various individuals and groups of 

individuals have all helped in this effort. This would include the LID Board, 

the AIS Committee, the Water Quality Committee and all those people 

volunteering to monitor our access to prevent invasive species from 

entering the lake.  I am continually impressed by their efforts. 

 We also have a great Social Committee which plans and carries out 

all the fun things that happen throughout the summer.  These are the 

activities that make Kimble Lake a unique and close community.  It takes a 

lot of responsible people to do this.  In fact I can personally count at least 

25 separate individuals, some serving on several committees that are 

involved in these activities.  In addition to this, your monetary support, 

which includes approximately 90% contributing to your association, has 

also been outstanding. 

 Although it is sad to see people leave the lake, it is always refreshing 

to see new people move to Kimble and start to be involved in the 

community.  We continually encourage new residents to get involved in the 

activities and committees and become part of this living and growing area. 

 Therefore, thank you for your continued support. It’s been a privilege. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bob Maas, KLHA President   


